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Common Sense must prevail, Just plain stupidity to close two local hospitals and open one 
private miles from here with a growing population on the northern Beaches, our local politicians 
have been a total disgrace, this save Mona Vale hospital has been going for twenty years, I 
suffered a heart attack a few years back and would have died if Mona Vale hospital had not been 
there. We have been sold out. the new NBH is a great place BUT too far away for us on the 
beaches. Blind Freddy knows that but he is not a polly !!! 


